White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting
April 13, 2015


Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. on Monday, April 13, 2015.  Roll call as follows:   Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee Todd Baker, Deputy Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez, and Richard Morrison. Trustee Diane Graf led us in the pledge of allegiance.  

A Motion was made by Treasurer Graf seconded by Trustee Baker to accept the minutes of the March 12, 2015 Regular Township Board Meeting.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, Seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the minutes of the March 12, 2015 Budget hearing.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.   

Rick Martinez gave the zoning report.    Joe Walker has resigned from the planning commission.  A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Treasurer Graf to appoint John Kemler to the Planning Commission to Co-Chair the commission with Richard Martinez.  Motion carried.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Treasurer Graf to pay bills as presented.  Motion carried.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:32 p.m.
Submitted by Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

